DON CARLOS PEETE, M. D.

531 ARGYLE BUILDING
KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI -

August 8, 1941,

Doctor F, C, Allen,Departiment of Physical Education,
University of Kansas,

Lawrence, Kansas,

Dear Friend:

Thank you for your letter and
basket ball schedule,

That letter to the players certalinly
should aid greatly in lifting their morale and in-
creasing their eagermess for school to begin, It
even makes me wish that 1 was twenty years younger

and had an opportunity to try for a place on the team,

We all enjoyed your vislit and the
ball game to the nth degree and wish that these get
togethers could be more often, Bob and Mit are cer-
tainly filled with a lot of enthusiasm and I know

they both are going places, 1t is always a delight
to be with them,

1 have set your appointment for

- 4:350 Monday aftermnoon and Alice wishes that Mrs, Allen
and yourself would join us for dinner, before your
meeting in the evening,

Looking forward to seeing you Monday,

As ever,

Yours friend,
DCP/EP Don Carlos Peete, M,D,
PeSe

We are 1ooking for yqur pencil but haveﬁ'b found it yet.




